
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ON THE VOLUNTARY REPATRIATION PROGRAM OF  

FILIPINO NATIONALS TO THE PHILIPPINES 

 IN VIEW OF THE COVID SITUATION  

 

22 April 2020- The Philippine Embassy in Berne would like to conduct an informal 
survey of Filipino Nationals in Switzerland and Principality of Liechtenstein regarding 
the possible voluntary repatriation program of the Department of Foreign Affairs.   
 
Filipino nationals in Switzerland or in the Principality of Liechtenstein, whose 
situation had been negatively affected by COVID-19, may signify their interest for a 
possible voluntary repatriation by sending an email to berne.pe@dfa.gov.ph or 
bernepe.atn@dfa.gov.ph on or before 24 April. 
 
Please be reminded moreover that all returning Filipinos/Overseas Filipino Workers 
(OFWs) to the Philippines are required to undergo a 14-day mandatory quarantine in 
a government-identified facility upon arrival in the Philippines.  
 
Thank you.  
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